[image: image1.png]FivemiletowW®





St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: P1-7 Mandarin 
               P5-7 Central Library

               P3-7 After-school Art Club 3:15-4:15

Tuesday: P1-4 PE
             Mrs Keown at Child Protection
Wednesday: P1-4 Central Library

                 Grandparents Day Mass 10am

                 P1-7: Handball coaching
                P7 parent meetings
Thursday: P1-4 PE
             St. Ciaran’s Open Night 7pm

Friday:     P5-7 Swimming
Handball will continue on Wednesday. 
PE for P5-7 will take place on Wednesday & swimming on Friday this week.

P1-4 will have PE on Wednesday, as well as their normal Tues & Thurs, this week &next week only.

Art Club continues each Monday for P3-7 from 3:15-4:15pm at a cost of £1 weekly.
Open Night in St. Ciaran’s will take place next Thursday 31st Jan. Primary 6 & 7 pupils may wish to attend.
We have continued our Mindful Mondays and the children are starting to use mindful breathing during the day to help them when things are difficult or stressful. This is such a simple and effective strategy which you could encourage in your home to help your child to manage emotions. 
Anyone who approached businesses about ads for the advertising booklets for our Dine and Dance is asked to return ads and money by Friday.

Tickets for the Dine & Dance are selling fast & this weekend will be your last chance to get them so contact the school if you need to get yours!

Applications for Primary 1 can now be made online on www.eani.org.uk and this will close on Thursday. We are very excited at the number of applications made to date! Please contact the school if there are any problems and we can provide support or a paper copy instead. Birth certificates must be brought into the school for us to take a photocopy.
We ask that anyone who can brings in rushes to school during the week as we plan to make St. Brigid’s crosses on Friday. This is an important Irish tradition and one which we want to uphold. 

We were so excited to host the launch of the Samsonas Rally on Thursday. Well done to Jayden, Cormac and Dara whose designs were chosen and printed onto t-shirts! 

Catholic Schools Week takes place this week. We will celebrate a different theme each day. We have our Grandparents’ Day on Wednesday in school at 10am. We would love for families and grandparents who are available to attend. There will be a cup of tea afterwards.
We ask that any snack money (£6) or other money owed is sent in ASAP. Lunches & snacks MUST be healthy- cereal bars are not allowed.
This month’s menu was sent home last week to each family.
PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Cailin Foy
Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Codie Holley
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

